
George ©, Kelsey, 
EBook eal at inc hon indecent 

May 8, 1956. 

Mr. Robert B. Hopkins, Secretary, 
Dearborn Kiwanis Club, 

Dearborn, Uichicen, 

Dear Sir: 

Our elub is considering bringing the Senior 
Class of Coldwater High School to Greenfield Village 

on Wednesday, June 10, Would it be possible to 
meet with the Dearborn Club on that day? There will 
be twenty or twentyfive members to meet with you. ; 

Also, would you let us kmow if there is a place 
nearby Greenfield Village where the high school class 
could hold their picnic, and whether there would be 
euides at the village that day. There will be about 

ninety in the class, Could you make arrangements for 

guides if none are on duty? . 

May.we hear from you about this as soon es possible. 

Sincerely, 

George C, Kelsey, Secty., 
110 Marshall Street, 
Coldwater, Michigan, 

* 


